
 

 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL  

MEETING  
  

The Mayor and Council of the Borough of Atlantic Highlands will have a Special Meeting, in 
conjunction with the Atlantic Highlands Harbor Commission, at the Borough Hall, 100 First 
Ave, Atlantic Highlands, NJ at 7:00pm on July 31, 2013.  At this time they will enter into a 
closed session as permitted under N.J.S.A. 10:4-12, to discuss contract negotiations, regarding 
the Atlantic Highlands Harbor Reconstruction Project.  Public comments will be permitted at 
designated periods. Formal action may be taken. 

 

Dwayne M. Harris, RMC, CMR 
Municipal Clerk 
 
 


